From: webmaster@ herefordshire.gov.uk [ mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 04 June 2017 21:39

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P163932/0' by 'Aimee Howard'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

The Tenbury road has very little pedestrian paving, we use this often when walking
our dog along the public foot path & | feel very vulnerable as it is really only wide
enough for 1 person at a time, it is not safe for a mother pushing a pram or holding a
small child's hand side by side. The cars drive very fast along there & | feel thisis a
health hazard. It also means crossing over a very busy road as the single person
pavement is on the opposite side of the access road to the new housing
development.

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Aimee
Last name: Howard

Tetephone: I
Emai: I

Postcode: HR7 4TN
Address: 68 Winslow Road

Link Id:
https://www_.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning applicatio
n_search/details?id=163932




